PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF SPRINGVILLE

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Springville has established a 9:00 p.m.
HALLOWEEN CURFEW for the Village of Springville on THURSDAY, OCTOBER
31, 2024, to protect residents and property owners in the Village.

At 9:00 p.m. on THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2024, the Erie County Sheriff’s

Department and the Springville Police Officers will begin enforcement of the curfew

to prevent injury and vandalism throughout the entire village this will also be enforced by
the Erie County Sheriff's Department and the Springville Police Officers.

PARENTS ARE REQUESTED TO INFORM THEIR CHILDREN OF THE
CURFEW AND ENCOURAGE OBSERVANCE.

TIMOTHY MICHAELS
VILLAGE MAYOR

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.”




